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October 16, 2015

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301 -2429

Re: DM 15-287, Reliant Energy Northeast LLC
Competitive Electric Power Supplier Application
Deficiency Letter — Request for Additional Information

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing with an update to the Competitive Electric Power Supplier Application of Reliant
Energy Northeast LLC (“Reliant”).

1) Enclosed is an amended bond pursuant to Puc 2003.03(a)(5).

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at
609.280.7701 or via email at john.holtz@nrg.com.

Sincerely,

John Holtz
Director Market Development & Regulatory Affairs
NRG Retail East


